
Vivian A. Miller 

17707 Burnham Ave. 

Lansing, II 60438 

708-895-5194 

vmill1930@hotmail.com  

August 29, 2014 

Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent 

Harvey School District 152 

16001 Lincoln Avenue 

Harvey, II 60426 

Dear Dr. Adams, 

I would like to inform you that I am retiring from my position with Harvey School District 152, 

effective at the end of the 2016-2017 school year. When submitting my salary information to 

TRS, please back out any money made from summer school and tutor during the years used to 

consider my retirement benefits. It isn't my intention to perform any extra paid duties during 

the last 3 years of my employment. 

Thank you for the opportunities for professional and personal development that you have 

provided me over the years. I have enjoyed working for Harvey School District 152 and 

appreciate the support provided me during my tenure. 

While I look forward to enjoying my retirement, I will miss working for Harvey School District 

152. 

Sincerely, 

atA.4,(Lit. 	„aht) 
Vivian A. Miller 
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